
 

 
 

 

 

 

February 22, 2013 

Dear Alaska Legislators,  

This letter is statement of support for the passage of HB 4, and the Alaska 
Stand Alone Gas Pipeline Project.  

Doyon, Limited is the state chartered Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act 
Regional Corporation for Interior Alaska.  Doyon has over 18,500 shareholders, 
most of whom reside within the State of Alaska; and many of our shareholders share 
the need of Alaskans for new options for heating and power generation fuels.  

Furthermore, Doyon, Limited is the largest private land owner in the State. 
One of our highest priorities, made possible by the passage of SB 23 during the 2012 
legislative session, is continued exploration for oil and gas resources on both Doyon 
and State owned lands along the proposed Alaska Stand Alone Pipeline corridor.  
Pipeline access for new discoveries of gas resources along the ASAP route would be 
good for all Alaskans. 

 Therefore, we support the passage of HB 4.  We believe the ASAP gas pipeline 
effort has the potential to move forward this year.  The project has made progress as 
indicated by the completion of the Final Environmental Impact Statement, the 604 
miles State of Alaska lease ROW, and plan of development.  

Thank you for the work you do to support Alaska, and for the opportunity to 
comment.  If you have any questions about this letter of support, please contact our 
office at (907) 459-2000.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Aaron M. Schutt 
President and CEO 
Doyon, Limited 
 


